Maline, Denise

From: Muamera Makas <muamera@pblaw.co>

Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2020 9:42 AM

To: Maline, Denise; Justin May (jjm@angstman.com)

Cc: Allyson Amstutz

Subject: RE: Pre-hearing Conference for Robert & Jana Linderman application
Denise:

Mr. Brown and Mr. Hamilton are available on July 22nd and July 29th.

Thank you.

Waamerna Matbao

PATRICK D. BROWN, P.C.
516 Hansen Street East
P.O. Box 125

Twin Falls, ID 83303
Phone: 208.733.5004
Fax: 208.969.8479
muamera@pblaw.co
www.pblaw.info

The information contained in this communication is solely for the use of the person to whom it is addressed. If you have received this communication in
error, please immediately inform the sender that it was received in error and delete the original message and any copy of it. Thank you.

From: Maline, Denise

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 9:27:45 AM

To: Justin May (jjm@angstman.com) ; Mike Hamilton ; Patrick Brown

Cc: Muamera Makas

Subject: Pre-hearing Conference for Robert & Jana Linderman application

Good morning,

Per the attached letter, the Department of Water Resources is preparing to schedule a telephone prehearing
conference in the matter of the above referenced protested application for permit.

The department is looking to schedule this conference on an afternoon later this month, in which all parties are
available. Please indicate your availability on the enclosed calendars and return to IDWR, Attn; Denise Maline,
by July 13, 2020 if possible. You may also reply via e-mail: denise.maline@idwr.idaho.gov . As soon as we

have a date in which all parties are available, the conference will be scheduled and call-in information will be
sent to the parties.

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact this office at 736-3033.

Sincerely,

Denise Maline, IDWR Twin Falls



